
 
 

May 8, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Mobility and Drainage Improvements on County Line Road from 

FM 2432 to Rose Road community funding project for fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is located at 510 Hwy 75 North, Willix, TX 77378.  

 

The project will provide mobility and drainage improvements to County Line Road from FM 

2432 to Rose Road in Montgomery County Precinct 1. County Line Road is a critical connection 

for residents of northeast Montgomery County and western San Jacinto County to reach IH-45. 

Improvements to County Line Road will improve public safety, reduce traffic congestion, and 

enhance resiliency with improved local drainage along this corridor. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morgan Luttrell  

Member of Congress 

 


